
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1204 

 

24 April 2017 

 

Mr  

Liberal Democrats 

 

Email: @libdems.org.uk 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Housing 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above.  As previously advised Councils in Northern 

Ireland do not have powers to provide housing. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 

 

 

 

 


